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PUBLIC NOTICE

FOR KIND ATTENTION OF
VEHICLE OWNERS, PERMIT HOLDERS & DRIVING LICENSE HOLDERS OF MIZORAM

The vehicle owners, permit holders and driving license holders of Mizoram are

informed through this public notice:
1. That there are many mismatches in Aadhaar & Mobile Numbers linked

to the Vehicle Registration and Driving Licenses in VAHAN and SARATHI

respectively.
That many vehicles are already scrapped/off-road/damaged, but

Registration has not been Cancelled in VAHAN Portal.
That many vehicles are already sold and Ownership Change has not

been done in VAHAN Portal.
That Fitness, Road Tax & Insurance of many vehicles are already

expired and not updated regularly.
That many Permits are not renewed and updated in VAHAN Portal and

such vehicles are plying in the road without valid permits.
6. That validity of many driving licenses has expired, but not renewed.
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Therefore, all Vehicle Owners, Permit Holders and Driving License Holders of
Mizoram are informed to visit their concerned District Transport Offices and
link their correct Aadhaar and correct Mobile Numbers with Vehicle
Registrations and Driving Licenses, update their particulars in Vehicle
Registrations, renew and update their Permits and Driving Licenses

immediately.
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Director
Transport Department
Mizoram, Aizaw!|

Copy to:
1. P.S to the Hon’ble Minister, Transport Department for favour of

information.
Sr P.A to the Secretary to the Govt. of Mizoram, Transport Department

for favour of information,
3. The Director, 1&PR Department for wide publicity of information.
4. All District Transport Officers for information and necessary action.
5. Asst Director (IT) for information and necessary action.
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